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County Road 1 and Gunntown Road/County Road 29 Traffic 

Control Change 

 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department will be installing a four way 
stop at the intersection of County Road 1 and Gunntown Road/ County Road 29 
on Monday June 11, 2012. 
 
The change in traffic control is a result of a traffic engineering study utilizing 
crash history and traffic counts.  Prior to this change in traffic control, the Logan 
County Engineer’s Office has completed three site distance improvement 
projects and multiple signage adjustments since Gunntown Road was built.  The 
number of crashes and the increase in traffic on CR 29 and Gunntown Road now 
warrant a four way stop at the intersection. 
 
The new stop signs on CR 1 will incorporate flashing LED lights for increased 

conspicuity.  We will utilize advance warning devices for the new traffic 

control through July 29, 2012.  We encourage you to use extreme caution at 

the intersection as drivers learn and become familiar with the new traffic 

control. 

 

All  Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.co.logan.oh.us/engineer 


